
 

 

 Date: May 6, 2024 

 

Dear Staff, Students, Parents & Guardians, 

 

 Due to the upcoming Lok Sabha Election, our School will 

remain closed from May 11, 2024 to May 14, 2024. The School 

will be re-opened on May 15, 2024. 

 

 For the Primary Students, the Unit Tests scheduled on May 13, 

2024 will be conducted on May 9, 2024 as announced earlier 

and the Unit Tests scheduled on May 14, 2024 will be 

conducted on June 18, 2024. 

 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 

St. Xavier’s School 
Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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